
STATE OF CALIFORNIA-HEALTH AND WELFA,._ AGENCY 
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May 22, 1990 

ALL-COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE I-33-90 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 
ALL DISTRICT ATTORNEYS 

SUBJECT: CWFIA ANNUAL TRAINING CONFERENCE 

The California Welfare Fraud Investigators Association (CWFIA) has scheduled its 
20th annual training conference for July 18th through July 20th, 1990 at the Red 
Lion Inn/Ontario, Ontario Airport, California. 

Although this is not a State sponsored organization, the training provided by 
CWFIA has been shown to be very beneficial in keeping local investigators informed 
and trained in the various techniques for preventing, detecting, and investigating 
welfare fraud. 

I am, therefore, taking this opportunity to encourage the attendance of your 
County welfare fraud investigators at this conference. The cost of attendance may 
be reimbursed by claiming those costs in accordance with current departmental 
claiming instructions for those investigators who receive their County's approval 
to attend, 

If you have any questions regarding this training conference, please contact 
Mr. Robert Meador, President of CWFIA and Chief Investigator of Solano County at 
(707) 553-5490.

£LJ.Jk}i_)_ 
LINDA S. McMAHON 
Director 

cc: CWDA 


